
Utility Advisory Committee 

Minutes of February 21, 2024 

 

Meeting called to order at 5:03 

Attendance: Booby Brown. Dan Davis, Suzanne Dunham, Peter Manning (via zoom) 

Bobby Brown reported that Maine Rural Water and Leanna have had diƯiculty coordinating 
meeting times so the budget data is still incomplete. He stated that he will be checking a 
couple of times a week to see if that coordination can be worked out. With incomplete data 
the committee is in a bit of a holding pattern to create our report and complete our mission. 

 

Peter moved that we adjourn, and the motion was seconded by Suzanne. The motion 
passed unanimously. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:21 

 

Respectfully submitted by Peter Manning 

 


